

Telephone: 01202 692700 - email: office@springdale.poole.sch.uk





We all matter at Springdale

BULLETIN No: 49

Hot School Meals - Summer Term



15th March 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

You will receive with this bulletin a separate menu from our caterers Forerunners and an order form.

All orders must be placed for the whole term in advance, and must be received in school by 3pm on Wednesday 22nd March. If we do not receive your order by this specified date, we will assume that your child will be having a packed lunch.

A copy of your order form will be returned home with your child as your receipt, if you do not receive this by **Friday 24th March** please contact the office to ensure that we have received your order form.

Please note that the menu operates on a rolling system so the following weeks share the same menu:

Weeks commencing: **24 April, 15 May, 12 June, 03 July** (Green menu – Rolling Menu Week 1) Weeks commencing: **01 May, 22 May, 19 June, 10 July** (Pink menu – Rolling Menu Week 2) Weeks commencing: **08 May, 05 June, 26 June, 17 July** (Blue menu – Rolling Menu Week3)

Please fill out **all** the information at the top of the menu.

FOUNDATION STAGE, YEAR 1 & YEAR 2

Please tick (in <u>black ink</u> for your photocopy receipt to show up clearly)_ <u>either</u> a Main <u>or</u> a Vegetarian or a Jacket Potato meal in every date column.

Meals for children in Foundation Stage, Year 1 and Year 2 can only be ordered for five days each week.

YEAR 3 & YEAR 4

Please tick (in <u>black ink</u> for your photocopy receipt to show up clearly) <u>either</u> a Main <u>or</u> a Vegetarian <u>or</u> a Jacket potato meal in the date columns of your choice.

Meals for children in Year 3 and 4 can be ordered for less than five days each week and you can choose how many and which days you order and may vary the days each week. All payments must be made via PMX, no cash or cheques can be accepted in payment for school meals. Your account will be debited the week following each week for which meals have been ordered.

If you have any hot school meal queries, please come to the office and ask to speak to Mrs Biwole or send your query in writing by email (office@springdale.poole.sch.uk).

Spare menus and order forms can be found in the self-service tray in reception by the doors to the hall as well as on the school website.

If your child has a packed lunch, you do not need to do anything.

Visit our website: www.springdale.poole.sch.uk